
On November 16th, 2009, CIPF announced the official launch of the Canadian Investor 
Protection Fund’s new Membership Symbol in both graphic and text versions. 

 

 
The existing 

 

 
is being replaced with 

 
 

The use of the acronym:  “Member CIPF” is replaced with “Member-Canadian Investor 
Protection Fund” and other variations as detailed in the guidance referred to in the 
Members Section of the website.    

Members have until May 31, 2011 to complete these changes so there will be a period 
of time when both the old and new graphics and the acronym will be in use.  

 


